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It is a great pleasure to extend my best wishes for
the New Year to the Western Australia Japanese
community and all readers of The Perth Express

magazine.

The Western Australian Japanese community
is an integral and active part of this State’s
remarkable cultural diversity. The highly
popular Japan Festival is just one example of
how a community celebration can strengthen the
friendly relationship between Western Australia
and Japan, and reinforce the sense of community

among the Japanese people who reside here.

This annual event is one of major interest for
the wider community and provides a much-
anticipated occasion to experience and enjoy

Japanese culture.

The Liberal National Government proudly
acknowledges and celebrates our culture
diversity as one of our State’s great strengths,
and recognises the significant contributions of
the Western Australian Japanese community to

the ongoing development of WA.

The year 2016 has been one of shared celebration
for the 35th anniversary of the Sister State
relationship between Hyogo Prefecture and
Western Australia. This significant relationship,
often cited as a model example of its kind, is
the longest in Western Australian history and
has generated economic, cultural and social
exchange activities that continue to strengthen

the ties between our regions.

I look forward to exploring more opportunities
for exchange between us, and to the continuing
expansion of this relationship in 2017 and

beyond.

With the Japan Australia Economic Partnership
Agreement, which came into force at the
beginning of 2015, prospects for increased trade
and investment between Japan and Western
Australia are continuing into the future. The
agreement is bringing our economies and
societies even closer and will underpin a strong

relationship for many years to come.

The New Year always provides an opportunity to
consider the achievements and challenges of the
past year and the potential to come — I trust that
the New Year will bring new beginnings and

opportunities for all.

On behalf of the Government of Western
Australia, I wish all staff and readers of The
Perth Express magazine a happy, prosperous and

peaceful New Year.
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